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Comments: New Wilderness access policy

 

Greetings,

 

 

I agree with the need for restrictions but do wish it had been approached differently at the beginning. I think

education about impact might have alleviated some of the problems.

 

 

My main concern at this time is the idea of charging a $5/night/person camping fee for ALL TRAILHEADS. This is

new information to me despise believing that I've been following this issue which is personally important to me. I

would like this to be eliminated and replaced with an educational program, or at least restricted to the trails

involved in the new controlled access program.

 

 

Mike Coddington

61245 Bighorn Ct, Bend, OR 97702

503.338.8787

 


